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Believe 

 

21/04/2023 

Dear Families 

 I would just like to say a huge thank you to the children, parents, staff and Governors for the warm 

welcome I have received this week. I have thoroughly enjoyed my first week and I already feel at 

home. 

Thank you all for making me feel part of this wonderful community. I know that we will work 

together to ensure that all of our children continue to receive the very best support, care and 

education based around our strong Christian Values. I look forward to this exciting journey with you. 

I am passionate about working together so I believe in an ‘open-door policy’ where you can come 

and speak to me or message me about anything that is troubling you, concerns, suggestions and 

don’t forget to contact me about the positives.  

I look forward to getting to know your families and to be part of both communities, working 

together to achieve the very best.  I will be contacting you soon about my idea for a regular Parent 

Forum but in the meantime look out for messages on Class Dojo or come and speak to me when I’m 

on the gate. 

Have a joyful weekend full of happiness. 

Rachel Mills 

Miss Rachel Mills 
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